
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to confirm the arrangements for next week. 

 

Forest School – Tuesday 19th December only 

 

On Tuesday 19th December, the following groups will go to forest school: 

 

 Morning 9-12: Little Acorns, Blossom and Elder  

 If your child is in Elder, can you please send a change of clothes, socks and shoes in 

for them to change into for the afternoon in nursery. 

 Afternoon 1.00-3.00: Hazel 

Please send your child’s wetsuit and wellies in to nursery for them to be changed into 

for the afternoon. 

 

There will be no forest school on Wednesday for any group. 

 

 

Christmas Party Day – Wednesday 20th December 

 

Morning – 9.00-12.00 – Hazel, Maple AM, Oak and Little Acorns 

(Hazel group will then have a Christmas film in our training room on the afternoon) 

 

Afternoon – 12.30-3.00 – Elder and Maple PM 

(Elder can come in to nursery at 9.00 in their party clothes and they will have a 

Christmas film during the morning session. All children in Maple PM must be collected 

at 3.00pm) 

 

We have ordered a Christmas party box from our school kitchen for all children. These 

are £2.20 per child and will show up on ParentPay on Wednesday when we mark your 

child as attending nursery.  

Elder and Hazel group children will have this as their school meal. 

If you are eligible for free school meals there will be no charge.  
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Last day - Friday 22nd December 

 
Nursery will close to all children at 12pm on Friday 22nd December.  

If your child is in an afternoon group, they can come to nursery 9.00-12.00 on this day.  

 

Children can come to nursery in a Christmas jumper or pyjamas if they would like to. 

There will be no dinners served on this day and please ensure if your child gets 

transport to school that you inform the transport team of the early finish 

 

Nursery will reopen to children on Monday 8th January 2024. 

 

 

We would like to wish all of our families a lovely Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Thank you for all of your support this year and we look forward to welcoming your 

children back in January. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

The Sue Hedley Nursery School staff 
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